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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Office of Inspector General

Washington, D.C. 20201

July 1,2002

Kim Muncrief, D.O.
101 North Wheeler
Sallisaw, Oklahoma 74955

Dear Dr. Muncrief:
RE: OI File 6-98-40829-9

The Oklahoma Health Care Authority has requested a waiver of your exclusion from the
Medicare and Medicaid programs limited to services you furnish, order, or prescribe at the
Bill Willis Community Mental Health and Substance Abuse Center facilities in Sequoyah
County, Oklahoma. The basis for this request is that you are the sole source of specialized
services in that area.

After reviewing the information provided, a waiver of your Medicare and Medicaid exclusion
limited to services you provide at the Bill Willis Community Mental Health and Substance
Abuse Center facilities in Sequoyah County, Oklahoma, has been granted effective with the
date on this notice. Please note that you remain excluded from the Medicare and Medicaid
programs in all other counties in Oklahoma and everywhere else. You also remain excluded
from all other Federal health care programs in Sequoyah County and everywhere else.

This waiver is only in effect as long as you are the sole source of specialized services
in Sequoyah County. If you are no longer the sole source of specialized services in
Sequoyah County, the waiver will be rescinded.

-

Sincerely,

DD P

M. Joanne Lanahan

Reviewing Official

Health Care Program Exclusions

Office of Counsel to the Inspector General

cc: Connie Schlittler,
Bill Willis Community Mental Health and Substance Abuse Center
1400 South Hensley Drive
Post Office Box 558
Tahlequah, OK 74465



